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Mr. Patrick J. McCabe, Jr. 

Re: Notice of Proposed Revocation: 
EMT-Basic Certification 
Investigation Control# 06-C-070 

Dear Mr. McCabe: 

FRED M. JACOBS, M.D., ).D. 
Commissioner 

The New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services is vested with the 
responsibility of carrying out the provisions of the Health Care Facilities Planning Act, 
N.J.S.A. 26:2H-1, et seq., which was enacted, in part, to ensure that all hospital and 
related health care services rendered in the State of New Jersey are of the highest 
quality. As defined at N.J.S.A. 26:2H-2b, health care services include any pre-hospital 
care rendered by paramedical and ambulance services. These laws establish a 
scheme that permits certain individuals, once certified, to perform basic life support 
(BLS) services. In furtherance of the objectives set forth in the statutes, the Department 
of Health and Senior Services (the Department) has adopted regulations that govern the 
training, certification and professional conduct of EMT-Basics. See N.J.A.C. 8:40A-1.1, 
et seq. 

On December 12, 2005, the Department's Office of Emergency Medical Services 
(OEMS) received complaints from Douglas Krisburg ofthe North Plainfield Rescue 
Squad and Nancy Fiamingo of Solaris-Muhlenberg Regional Medical Center. The 
complaints alleged that you rendered inappropriate patient care to a newborn infant 
born on December 11, 2005. OEMS staff initiated an investigation in response to the 
complaints. 

According to the Incident Report (the Report) that you filed with the North 
Plainfield Rescue Squad, on December 11, 2005, at 7:46 a.m., you received a cellular 
phone call from your mother advising you that your sister had a miscarriage. On 









Please include the control number 06-C-070 on all of your correspondence. 
Finally, please note that your failure to submit a request for a hearing within 30 
days shall be interpreted as an acceptance of this Department's decision, thereby 
negating any further appeal rights. If you have any questions concerning this matter, 
please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Samuel Stewart, OEMS Regulatory Officer, at 
(609) 633-7777.

Sincerely, 

'(aiu.;�� 
Karen Halupke, RN, M.Ed. 
Director 
Emergency Medical Services 

c: David Gruber, Senior Assistant Commissioner, 
Division of Health Infrastructure Preparedness and Emergency Response 
Joseph Tricarico, Jr., Assistant Commissioner, 
Health Infrastructure Preparedness Bureau 
Ruth Charbonneau, Director, OLRA 
Kimberly Jenkins, D.A.G. 
Samuel Stewart, Regulatory Officer, OEMS 
Charles Mcsweeney, OEMS 
ponald Roberts, OEMS 

/'Kenneth Beym, OEMS 
John Brennan, M.D., OEMS Medical Advisor 
Lieutenant Buckman, Somerset County Prosecutor's Office 
National Registry of EMTs 
North Plainfield Rescue Squad 
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